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Item Title:  
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with Alaskan & Proud Market       [X]  Finance 
            

              
           
SUBMITTED BY Katie Jo Parrott, Business Manager  
  
Contact Person/Telephone     APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL 
 
Katie Jo Parrott             247-2116  
Name     Phone    
 
 
SUMMARY STATEMENT:  The Board of Education is being asked to approve a 3-year contract with 
Alaskan & Proud Market to provide milk for the school lunch program.   
 
  
ISSUE: Board Policy governs the district’s purchasing and contracting procedures. Board Policy requires 
Board approval for expenditures and financial obligations over $25,000. In accordance with the National 
School Lunch Program guidelines, the Ketchikan Gateway Borough School District is required to offer 1% 
or nonfat milk for every school lunch.  
 
 
BACKGROUND: Alaskan & Proud Market was the only respondent to the milk RFQ. A&P began providing 
milk to the district under an emergency agreement when the existing vendor, Tatsuda’s IGA, suffered a 
catastrophic closure. A&P Market has provided good service to the district. A&P Market has proposed a 
contract for FY21-23 with a $.09 increase per ½ pint to adjust for increased freight costs. This increase 
has been deemed reasonable and fair by district administration and it is recommending approval. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  

Approval of a three-year contract to Alaskan & Proud Market 
  
 
 
FISCAL NOTE 
 [   ] N/A  EXPENDITURE             AMOUNT     
    REQUIRED       $78,000           AVAILABLE $78,000    
 
 
EXHIBITS ATTACHED 

• FY21 Milk Contract 
 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve a three-year contract with Alaskan & Proud Market to 
provide milk.” 










